
Boissevain, D. G. March 8, 1901 

Bokssevain to Hill 

"As you are aware, the Florida Central & Pen- 
insular Railroad Securities were largely held 
in Holland, and when this System was taken up 
by the Seaboard Air Line, some of our friends 
invested in the latter Company." They are look- 
ing for a vice president and General Manager to 
run the system. 
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